
eUpdate – April 11, 2012 
 

 
“Hot Time in the Oil House” 

Fundraising Dinner Fun for the Rosie the Riveter Trust 
 
The community is invited to a fundraising dinner & sneak preview on Saturday, April 28 
of the Rosie the Riveter WWII/Homefront National Historic Park Visitor’s Center at the 
historic Ford Assembly Plant in the Richmond Marina.  There will be delicious food, 
cocktails, and music.  
 
The official grand opening is scheduled for Saturday, May 26, but dinner attendees will 
have a special opportunity to check out the new Visitor’s Center as a part of the 
evening’s festivities. 
 
Tickets are required for the gala event, and all proceeds will go to the nonprofit Rosie 
the Riveter Trust, which supports park programs and activities. 1940’s cocktail wear is 
encouraged! 
 
What:  Gala Fundraising Dinner for the Rosie the Riveter Trust 
When: Saturday, April 28 

6 p.m. cocktails in the Oil House 
7 p.m. dinner in the Craneway 

 
Where: 1414 Harbour Way South, Richmond 
Cost:   Tickets from $150 per person and up. All proceeds benefit the trust.  
 
More information: www.rosietheriveter.org 
   
RSVP’s encouraged by April 16 
 
As a former board member of the Rosie Trust, a fan of the historic park, and a resident 
of Richmond, I encourage anyone who can to enjoy this festivity and support a 
wonderful educational resource. 
 
If you can’t make the dinner, check the website (www.rosietheriveter.org ) for details on 
the Visitor Center’s May 26 public grand opening. 
 
Respectfully,  
 

John Gioia 
Supervisor, District One 
Contra Costa County 
11780 San Pablo Ave. Ste D 
El Cerrito, CA 94530 
510-374-3231 Phone 
510-374-3429 Fax 
www.cocobos.org/gioia 


